
COME AND JOIN US FOR OUR
AUTUMN TERM

CAKE SALE
Next Friday 7th October - 

Front of school
We will be serving tea, coffee and cake, please

bring small change!
Cake donations are really welcome (either shop

bought or home baked. Please note we are a nut-
free school)

 Please leave your cakes outside school on the
morning of Friday 7th October. 

Thank you for your support! We look forward to
seeing you at the sale. 


